

## THE UNIVERSITY AT ALBANY FOUNDATION

January 7, 2016

Dear Norwood Street and Waverly Place Neighbors,

As you may have heard, the University at Albany Foundation has recently purchased property near your home, at 100-200 Nicholas Lane and 18 Waverly Place.

We know you may have some questions, so we've prepared the enclosed information, which is also available online at www.albany.edu/news/65612.php.

We have scheduled an opportunity to have a conversation with you on Monday, January 11, at 6:30 p.m. at the Best Western Sovereign Hotel located at 1228 Western Avenue.

We will be there to share an overview of the purchase and to answer your questions. The meeting is open to all, and light refreshments will be served.

We value our relationship with our neighbors, and hope you can join us on Monday.

Sincerely,

Richard McGinn CFO & Associate Executive Director University at Albany Foundation

James Van Voorst Vice President for Finance and Administration University at Albany